State Directors,
 
As you are aware, last fall the Executive Committee approved changes to the NACE Committee Guidelines to include involvement of State Directors in the committee enrollment/recruitment process.  However, the decision was made to stick with the previous format of survey results, compiled by NACE Staff, forwarded to the President-Elect to set committee rosters for the coming year. 
 
The survey was emailed to the membership on January 17, 2023 and February 24, 2023 is the deadline for completing the survey.  We are asking State Directors to follow up this week with their state membership, via email, as a gentle reminder to fill out the survey before the deadline.  In your communication, please emphasize the importance of filling out the survey if you presently serve on a committee.  After committee rosters are completed, we will provide each state director with a list of members from their state serving on committees.  The goal is to inform directors of participation from their state, help recruit committee members from each state, as well as making sure we have representation from each region.  Please include the following links in your communication: Committee Guidelines and the Survey.
 
Thanks for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please call (334-726-0779) or send an email, cchampion@henrycountyal.net.
 
Chris Champion
Henry County Engineer
1023 County Road 53
Abbeville, AL  36310
(334) 585-2735 (Office)
(334) 726-0779 (Cell)

